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Dear Sir/Madam,
1	Further to TSB Circular 228 of 9 September 2011, I hereby inform you that 28 Member States participating in the last meeting of Study Group 17, during its plenary session held on 2 March 2012:
1.1	approved the text of two draft new ITU-T Recommendations.
The titles of the new ITU-T Recommendations which were approved are:
X.1500.1	Procedures for the registration of arcs under the object identifier (OID) arc for cybersecurity information exchange
X.1524	Common weakness enumeration (CWE)
1.2	did not approve the text of three draft new Recommendations.
The titles of the new draft ITU-T Recommendation which were not approved are:
X.1037	Architectural systems for security controls for preventing fraudulent activities in public carrier networks
X.1541	Incident object description exchange format
Notes:
Work on draft Recommendation ITU-T X.1037 continues.
Draft Recommendation ITU-T X.1541 has been re-determined; this will be announced in a separate TSB Circular.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2	Further to TSB Circular 158 of 7 January 2011 and TSB Circular 188 of 21 April 2011, I hereby inform you that 28 Member States participating in the last meeting of Study Group 17, during its plenary session held on 2 March 2012:
2.1	did not approve the text of one draft new Recommendation.
The title of the new draft ITU-T Recommendation which was not approved is:
X.1261	Extended validation certificate framework (EVcert)
Note:
Work on draft Recommendation ITU-T X.1261 is discontinued.
3	Available patent information can be accessed on‑line via the ITU‑T website.
4	The texts of the pre-published Recommendations will soon be available on the ITU‑T website.
5	The texts of these Recommendations will be published by ITU as soon as possible.
Yours faithfully,
Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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